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Grand Knight’s Message,
It’s hard to believe summer is finally upon us. The warm weather has

arrived and already we have started our summer schedule. A reminder that
during July and August we will have but one Council meeting per month.

Our Council was picked to host a “C & B Picnic” in the Plainview–Old
Bethpage Park by State C & B Director Anthony Ippolito. Nassau Councils came
together to promote C & B. Thank-You Jim Albert, PGK, FDD , Neil DeRosa,
PGK, DD Doug Quinn, PGK and especially Ray Alexander for always bringing
entertainment to our Picnics. Catch the Wave is always a hit! This event marked
the kick-off of sales of the C & B raffle books we will all receive in the mail. When
you get them please fill them out, write a check, and mail them out. You will then
have three chances to win. This picnic should not be confused with our own St.
Pius X Council Picnic which will take place August 21st.

May 29th Former Pastor Father Hugh Cannon celebrated 50 years of
ordination. A breakfast was held for him in “Madonna Hall” where photos of his
time with us were displayed. Everyone in attendance had a good time and great
memories with Fr. Hugh.

Unfortunately the Annual Memorial Day Parade was cancelled due to rain.
Thank-You Memorial Day Parade Chairman Bob Jurik for keeping us all
updated. Hope to see you all next year! God Bless our Fallen Heroes.

The Communion Breakfast is this coming Sunday June 5th. Knight of the
Year will be awarded and it is our Council’s traditional celebration of Mass and
Breakfast with our Brothers. I’m sorry I will not be in attendance. I have just had
surgery on my shoulder and will be out of circulation for a while. The Council will
be in good hands with Past Grand Knight Neil DeRosa.

June 13th St. Pius X Church will have its annual Golf Outing. If you can’t
play a round of golf try to make the dinner. It is our church’s largest fundraiser.

We did not do well in our “Recruitment Blitz”. Our efforts at all the Masses
and our “Open House” failed to capture any new members. New membership is
the life blood of our Council. We should not be discouraged. All of us can ask
someone at Mass, work, or even a neighbor to join. Please keep trying guys!

The Nassau Chapter will meeting in Father Day Council in Manhasset on
June 17th. Our advocate and Past Grand Knight Jim Albert will be running for
Treasurer of the Nassau Chapter. Please come out and support his election.

I look forward to the upcoming summer months and all our Council has to
offer. We should remember in our prayers the “KIN” (Knights In Need) who are
sick or disabled and unable to attend our gatherings and participate.

Fraternally,

Grand Knight Dominick Sala
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New Haven, CT.

SUPREME
NEWS

www.kofc.org
New Website !

The next webinar
will take place on
Saturday, June 4,
2016 at 2:00 p.m.
Eastern time. The
topic will be
"Bridging Fraternal
Years"

The Nassau Chapter Website is:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

Mike
Galgano

is the Nassau
Chapter

President.

State Council is in the
process of matching
funds for Catholic School
Aid. Applications are
now being accepted. Till
the allotted money runs
out.

Scholarship Chairman
Jim Albert, PGK,FDD
and Co-Chairmen Neil
Derosa ,PGK awarded
$5,750 in Scholarships aid
this past Friday. $4,250. of
the total was matched by
State Council.

jOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:

June 2nd Officers Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
June 5th St. Pius X Council Communion Breakfast
June 9th St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
June 13th Golf Outing St. Pius X Church

June 14th Flag Day
June 17th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING FR. DALY COUNCIL 8:00PM
June 19th FATHER’S DAY
June 23rd St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
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Part 21 In A Series

 2000: Pope John Paul II canonizes six Mexican priest-members of the Knights of Columbus who were martyred during
the era of Church persecution there in the early 20th century. The following year, John Paul II beatifies Blessed Carlos
Rodríguez, a layman from Puerto Rico. Three additional members from Mexico have since been beatified, and one
canonized.

 2001: The Knights of Columbus Museum opens in New Haven. In addition to a permanent exhibit on the Order's history,
the museum has featured numerous temporary exhibits and priceless works of art, such as Michelangelo's 16-foot wooden
study model for the dome of St. Peter’s Basilica.

 2001: In response to the terrorist attacks of Sept. 11, 2001, the Knights on Sept. 12 establishes its $1 million Heroes Fund.
Checks for $3,000 are presented to the families of all full-time professional law enforcement, firefighters and emergency
medical personnel who lost their lives at the World Trade Center and the Pentagon. Forty-five Knights were killed on
9/11.

 2002: The Order establishes a $2 million Pacem in Terris Fund to promote peace and education initiatives in the Holy
Land and provide support for the Christian community there.

 2003: 100,000 copies of a pocket-sized prayer book, Armed With the Faith, are printed by the Order and the Archdiocese
for the Military Services, USA, and sent to troops in Iraq and Afghanistan, along with 10,000 rosaries.

 2005: The Knights send 2,000 wheelchairs to land-mine victims and people with disabilities in Afghanistan and elsewhere.
Through its partnership with the Global Wheelchair Mission, Knights have since distributed nearly 25,000 wheelchairs
around the world.

 2005: Villa Maria Guadalupe, the Order’s pro-life retreat center in Stamford, Conn., operated by the Sisters of Life,
opens.

 2006: In its first international expansion in almost a century, the Order charters its first councils in Poland, beginning
with John Paul II Council 14000 in Krakow.

 2006: In the aftermath of Hurricane Katrina in the U.S. Gulf, Knights donate more than $10 million and 100,000
volunteer hours to help rebuild Catholic churches and schools.

 2007: The Knights of Columbus Incarnation Dome, a 3,780-square-foot mosaic depicting mysteries of Christ’s life, is
constructed at the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception.

 2007: Represented by the Becket Fund for Religious Liberty, the Knights and K of C families are defendant-intervenors in
a case challenging the words “under God” in the Pledge of Allegiance. Court decisions in 2009 and 2010 uphold the words’
constitutionality.

 2008: On March 16, 2008, Pope Benedict XVI approves a decree of heroic virtue for Father Michael J. McGivney,
declaring him “Venerable.”

 2008: The Order is present throughout Pope Benedict XVI’s pastoral visit to the United States. A K of C-commissioned
plaque commemorates the pope’s Mass at Yankee Stadium. It accompanies two similar plaques, which commemorate
Masses that Pope John Paul II and Pope Paul VI celebrated there.

 2008: McGivney Hall, the new home of the Pontifical John Paul II Institute for Studies on Marriage and Family at The
Catholic University of America, is dedicated Sept. 8.
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KNIGHTS IN NEED
Sal Mascolo, Pgk (2), ,Larry Herbst,
Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig,Pgk
John Heilig, Artie Venezia,Pgk Frank
LaBarbera, DonDickinson. John Mazzolla,
Jim Reilly. Phil Roeske, James C. Doran,

GK Dominick Sala

Brothers of St. Pius X Council
Who Need Your Prayers

and Support

If you know of a Brother “Pius Knight” Sick
or in Distress please contact K.I.N.
Chairmen Bill Bullwinkel, PGK at

twobull46@aol.com

Please remember our
Brothers who have gone

before us and
sleep in Christ.

Since our Council began
26years ago no Council member
has passed away in the month of
June.

If you are interested in
becoming a member of our “Prayer
Service Team” Please contact:

GK Dominick Sala

May God Bless Our
Departed Brothers.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Phil Roeske 6/30, John Mazzola 6/14,
Janet Reilly 6/23, Barbara Nuss 6/11,
Anne Marie Toth 6/16, Marion Priestley
6/20, Linda Sassone 6/28.

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Gloria and Ralph Plaisance, PGK 6/29/57
(59th), Marilyn and Jim Reilly 6/20/53
(64th), Janet and Tom Reilly 6/6/59
(57th), Marirose and Ken Krogman, PGK
6/9/90 (26th).

If you want your

name listed for a

Birthday or

Anniversary Please

contact me.

Editor-In-Chief

Jim Albert Again 2016 Dues are due. Please make

check payable to "Bishop Walter P.

Kellenberg Assembly"

Please sendthem to our Faithful

Comptroller at the following:

Faithful Comptroller Charles Prancl

1130 Sheldon Drive

Westbury, New York 11590-5416

(516) 876-8422

Walter P.

Kellenberg

Assembly 078
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The “Field Agent” for St. Pius X
Council #10332 is:

Timothy Connell
631-793-8421

-



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned“ Best in Nassau five consecutive Columbian years 2010-2016 Page 6

Knights For Life Next
Meeting:

4th Tuesday of @ Month
Msgr. Delaney Council

7:30PM 110 Merritt Rd.
Farmingdale, N.Y. 11735

Visit the website:

www.nassauknights4life.

4,000 Children lost
each day in the United
States to abortion.
35,000 Children lost
each day in China to
abortion.
These unconscionable
numbers must stop.

“PIUS KNIGHTS”
SUMMER SCHDULE

STARTS NEXT

MONTH ONLY ONE
MEETING IN
JULY-AUGUST

Rec. Sec. and Usher
Coordinator for St. Pius X Church
Charlie Josten still needs you to
help out. Please let him know that
you are willing to commit to a Mass
on Saturday or Sunday. If you can’t
commit every weekend maybe you
can tell him you can help out when
one of the full timers has a
conflict?

Call: 516-935-

GOT COMMITTEE ?

Use your “Pius
Knights”

Newsletter !

Council Members who
are chairing a committee
can get the word out
early. Simply put
together some well-
chosen words and be
sure to include all of your
pertinent information:

NEOTWY
wheN – wherE - whO - whaT - hoW- whY
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Memorial Day Committee
Chairman Bob Jurik reported
the Annual Parade along Old
Country Road was cancelled
due to Rain!

We Have a New

Seminarian for our

RSVP: Support Him!

The next Nassau
Chapter meeting is on
June 17th at Fr. Daly
Council in Manhasset.

Elections

We need Council
Members.

Ask someone to

Join -Us
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The Nassau Chapter of the Knights of Columbus gave out their Scholarship Awards at St Mary’s
/ Maris Stella Council in Lynbrook, N.Y. on Friday May 20th.

Kevin McGoldrick of Stewart Manor won the $1000 per year for the next 4-years and will be
attending “Chaminade H.S.”

Megan Fox of Hicksville, N.Y. won the $500 One Time Award and will be attending “Holy Trinity
H.S. along with Riley Elizabeth Martin of Rockville Centre, N.Y. (Not Present).Whom will be attending
“Kellenberg Memorial H.S.”

The Nassau Chapter supports four Catholic H.S. Students each year with $1000.00 in tuition aid.
Also, Elementary School awards for $250. was awarded to Student Aiden Anderson of “Our Lady of
Mercy School” in Hicksville, N.Y. along with Student Rachel Skennion St. William the Abbott School in
Seaford, N.Y.

The CCD (Religious Education) winners of $125 were Nickolas Hart of St. Pius X and Owen
Ferreira attending St. Agnus R.C. Church.

The Nassau Chapter gave a total of $5,750 toward the Scholarship Aid of these students.
The New York State Council of the Knights of Columbus has a program called “Matching

Funds” and $4,250 is being sent to the schools and Churches listed above.
On behalf of the Nassau Chapter we applaud these families for their choice of a Catholic

Education and are proud to assist them with the burden of tuition to these exemplary schools.

Scholarship Chariman Chapter President Kevin McGoldrick Megan Fox
James Albert, PGK, FDD Michael Galgano, PGK,FDD, PFN
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DON’T FORGET
THE ST.PIUS X

CHURCH
GOLF OUTING!

JUNE 13TH

$85 DINNER
$75 SENIORS

COCKTAILS AND A
LAVISH DINNER.

THIS IS A

FUNDRAISER
FOR OUR

CHURCH!
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